
 
 After the success of the last eight years it 

is with great pleasure that you are invited 

to participate in the ninth annual head 

and neck study day. This year we have 

chosen to look into the future and ex-

plore some of potential advances that 

might occur in the management of head and neck cancer over 

the next decade.  The meeting assembles some of the coun-

try’s leading experts to critically discuss the evidence base for 

topics as diverse as immunotherapy, metastasectomy, adaptive 

radiotherapy and advances in imaging. A detailed programme 

will follow very soon. 

The 9th Annual Royal Marsden  

Head and Neck Conference: “Head and 

Neck Cancer – the shape of things to come?” 
Date: Friday 10 November 2017 

Venue: The Royal College of Physicians, London, UK 

Target Audience: The meeting will be of particular interest to 

maxillofacial, ENT or plastic surgeons with an interest in head 

and neck oncology, as well as clinical / medical oncologists, radi-

ologists and pathologists.  Our invitation is extended to consult-

ants and trainees alike, as well as other members of the multidis-

ciplinary team.  The meeting will be interactive with ample op-

portunity to discuss the evidence presented.    

For more information, please visit:   

www.royalmarsden.nhs.uk/headneckconference 

Email: conferenceteam@rmh.nhs.uk 

Tel: 020 7808 2921 Fax: 020 7808 2334 

*6 CPD applied for from the Royal College of Physicians* 

http://www.royalmarsden.nhs.uk/headneckconference

